CIRCULAR MEMORANDUM
NO. 39 OF 20235

MY REF: GEN/4/01/01/25 (36) Vol. IX

FROM: Chief Executive Officer, Ministry of the Public Service, Governance and
Disaster Risk Management

TO: Office of the Governor General, Chief Justice, Auditor General, Solicitor General,
Financial Secretary, Cabinet Secretary, Chief Executive Officers, and Heads of
Department

SUBJECT: INCREASE OF TRANSFER GRANT FOR PUBLIC
OFFICERS

DATE: 6™ June 2025

Based on the Collective Bargaining Agreement signed between the Government of Belize and
the Joint Union Negotiating Team, an agreement was reached to increase the Transfer Grant for
Public Officers as follows:

1. Interdistrict - $1,200.00 to $1,500.00
2. Intradistrict - $600.00 to $900.00

Effective immediately, the Transfer Grant provided to public officers who are transferred will
increase from $1,200 to $1,500 and all Public Officers who were transferred during the period
2021 to 2024 will receive the retroactive difference of the grant amount. These payments will be
processed and disbursed in the coming weeks.

This agreement highlights the Government’s continued commitment to providing appropriate
benefits and incentives to public officers and strengthening partnerships with the Joint Union
representatives.

Please bring the content of this Circular Memorandum to the attention of all officers concerned.

ROV.ANDO ZETINA (MR.)
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

(H Chief Information Officer, Central Information Technology Office
President, Public Service Union of Belize

President, Association of Public Service Senior Managers
GEN/4/01/01



